From: Nigel Steward

Sent: 22 November 2016 16:41

To: Gordon Maclean; Planning; David Castle; Marc Hutchinson; Douglas Maxwell; Vicki Harding;
Jenny Alderman; David Evans; Penny Davis; Margaret Rodgers; Mojgan Green; Andrew Dutton
Parrish; Jeremy Walker; Nancy Mayo; John Malet-Bates

Subject: Re: Heath and Hampstead Society comments on applications

Gordon,
In view of the PUBLIC MEETING next Wednesday 30th, this is very opportune .
Thank you as ever for your inimitable style . We are very blessed to have you on board still .

Nigel

From: Gordon Maclean

Sent: Tuesday, November 22, 2016 4:14 PM

To: Camden Planning ; David Castle ; Marc Hutchinson ; Douglas Maxwell ; Nigel Steward ; Vicki
Harding ; Jenny Alderman ; David Evans ; Penny Davis ; Margaret Rodgers ; Mojgan Green ; Andrew
Dutton Parrish ; Jeremy Walker ; Nancy Mayo ; John Malet-Bates

Subject: Heath and Hampstead Society comments on applications

Devcon

Attached are our comments on application

2014/6845/P  Royal Free Hospital Immunology Building (3rd comment)
Heath and Hampstead Society



